CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE
August 18, 2023

Hornbrook C.S.D.

Earlier this month, August 4, 2023, you were notified of the need to boil/disinfect all tap
water used for drinking and cooking purposes.

The Hornbrook C.S.D. Water System in conjunction with the State Water Resources
Control Board, Division of Drinking Water (DDW) has determined that, through
abatement of the health hazard and comprehensive testing of the water, your water is
safe to drink. It is no longer necessary to boil your tap water or for you to consume
bottled water.

For more information call:

Water Plant # 530-475-3730

State Water Resources Control Board: DDW Klamath District, (530) 224-4800

Local Environmental Health Jurisdiction: Siskiyou Co. Environ. Health: 530-841-2100

Robert Puckett:::Board President: 530-598-9609

From: Bunas, Craig@Waterboards <Craig.Bunas@waterboards.ca.gov>

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 10:05 AM

To: Robert Puckett <rdpuckettsr@hotmail.coms>

Cc: Sutter, Barry@Waterboards <Barry.Sutter@waterboards.ca.gov>; dingmanclint@gmail.com

<dingmanclint@gmail.com>; Elaine Mellon <elainemellon@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: boil water canceliation
Robert,
In response to the recent water samples from Hornbrook CSD public water system that tested
“absent” for coliform bacteria, this office has no objections to the rescission (cancellation) of the Boil
Water Notice that was issued by Hornbook CSD in the past few weeks.

Please contact me if you have questions or comments. Thank vou.

Craig M. Bunas, P.E.

Associate Engineer

State Water Resources Control Board

Division of Drinking Water, Redding Field Office
364 Knolicrest Drive, Suite 101, Redding, CA 9600
530-224-4887 or 530-222-3931

530-224-4887 fax

craig.bunas@waterboards.ca.gov email




